



1897-06-03

Letter from Mary [Muir Hand] to John Muir, 1897 Jun 3.

Mary Muir Hand

Follow this and additional works at: <https://scholarlycommons.pacific.edu/muir-correspondence>

Recommended Citation

Hand, Mary Muir, "Letter from Mary [Muir Hand] to John Muir, 1897 Jun 3." (1897). *John Muir Correspondence (PDFs)*. 2251.

<https://scholarlycommons.pacific.edu/muir-correspondence/2251>

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the John Muir Correspondence 1856-1914 at Scholarly Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in John Muir Correspondence (PDFs) by an authorized administrator of Scholarly Commons. For more information, please contact mgibney@pacific.edu.

Hearney, Wash
June, 3, 1884.

Dear Brother John:

We have finally decided that I can take the trip to California, and so if nothing happens I will leave here June 30 - and reach San Fran. about July 6. Via the Burlington - or C. & N. Excursion train. Quite a number with whom I am acquainted, will go from here on that train and so the trip will be greatly enjoyed -

Now as to the money - you suggest being my banker - and a safe banker you would be and you certainly ^{have} right to the most say in the matter - for many reasons, How or where

02294

would you please in-? would
 it gain interest- or would you
 like to see it- ? -

Willis sees chances for good
 deep investments- here all good
 interest- but- I see want to
 hear from you and see please
 answer yours as soon as this
 is received -

Wea will talk business soon
 when I see you, too -

I had two teeth extracted
 today - and am tired -

With love,
 Sister Mary,

02294

The steamer train stops
over - two days at - San - Francisco
making a long trip -